
Announcement 

The editorial board of the Journal of Ethiopian Studies decided to change the journal's format 

from annual to biannual due to a large number of submissions. As a result, the JES will publish 

two issues per year beginning in 2021, in June and December. Manuscripts can now be 

submitted for publication in one of the two annual issues. 


